CALLAWAY

Vineyard & Winery

November 1, 1985

Chief,

F.A.A., Wine and Beer Branch

Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco and
Firearms

P. O. Box 385

Washington, DC 20044-0385

RE: Revision of the Boundary of the
Temecula Viticultural Area --
Notice No. 571

Dear Sir:

We write to you in connection with Notice No. 571 which
was issued in the Thursday, October 10, 1985 Federal
Register.

This is to advise that Callaway Vineyard & Winery endorses
the proposed revision of the boundary of the Temecula
Viticultural Area.

Very truly yours,

CALLAWAY VINEYARD /& WINERY
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Vice President, Secretary &
General Counsel
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